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Question for written answer E-003719/2016/rev.1 

to the Commission 
Rule 130 

Dennis de Jong (GUE/NGL) 

Subject: Toll collection devices for trucks 

In answer to written questions tabled by Mr De Backer (ALDE) concerning the problems relating to toll 
collection devices for trucks, the Commission replied that it would immediately launch an ex post 
assessment of the relevant European legislation (Directive 2004/52/EC and Decision 2009/750/EC). 

1. Has that assessment now been carried out and, if so, when will the findings be communicated to 
the European Parliament? If not, when will the assessment be completed? Have truck drivers 
specifically been involved in this investigation, or will they be? 

2. Against which Member States are infringement proceedings currently pending in relation to the 
aforementioned directive and decision, and how are they going? 

3. What measures does the Commission consider to be possible and necessary in order, as quickly 
as possible, to put an end to the existing situation, in which the dashboards of trucks are full of toll 
collection devices? What transitional measures might be conceivable? 

 


